
Support us for FREE via:
Easyfundraising with every
online order, on thousands of
brands! Register via:
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/friendsspringgrove 

Fan of the Lottery? 
Support us from £1 per entry, with a
chance to win £25,000 each week:
https://www.theparentslottery.org/

FOSGS Committee team:

Aditi Datta
Chair | Year 2

Aniket Patra
Treasurer | Year 5
 

Chandrani Dey 
Secretary | Years 3 

Arnab Data 
Year 2 

Nanthini Veera
Year 6

Antonia Marjanov
Year 4

Contact and further info via:
https://www.springgroveprimary.
london/parents/fosgs/

FRIENDS OF SPRING GROVE SCHOOL

FOSGS NEWS
Welcome (back) everyone to a new school year! We wish every child much
success and fun as they learn from a fantastic team of teachers and staff here at
Spring Grove Primary. 

Summer Fete 2025 -A Wonderful Day to Remember!

A celebration of joy, creativity, and community- that was our Summer Fete 2025!
Thank you to everyone who joined us on Wednesday 16th July!
Together we raised a little over £1000. 

Special thanks also to Mr. Martin Whipp and Mrs. Pavithra Thiyagasundaram
whose generous online donations will sponsor 1 iPad.

We are getting very close to our big 15-iPads (£5,400) target!

There was lots on offer again for this Summer Fete! Special mentions go for our
new arts corner run by Aditi and Nanthini, crochet items stall by Urvi Panchal,
handmade jewellery stall by Charmed by Mel, aeroball installation from Scouts
and beat the goalie game by We Make Footballers.

We were honoured to have Hounslow East Ward Cllrs, Mrs. Daanish Saeed and
Mr Junue Meah, who graced our event and made our raffle prize callout so
much fun! A huge thank you to our generous raffle sponsors, and
congratulations to all those who won a prize!

This year’s fete saw a great turn out of parent volunteers - thank you! Your
help made the day run smoothly, and we’d love to see even more parents join
us at future events. Special thanks also to Samira (Dalal’s mum, Year 2) for
donating a generous selection of her yummy home-baked cakes for our cake
sale.

Looking Ahead 

As we begin the new academic year, we look forward to building on FOSGS’s
fundraising initiatives and continuing to enrich the school experience for all our
children. Stay tuned- we’ll keep you posted on our next events and activities
soon!

With gratitude,

Friends of Spring Grove School Committee 

Spring Grove Twickenham
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